
Dear 4th Grade Families,

For over 25 years the 4th grade students have been
delivering certificates of appreciation during
Catholic Schools Week to the local businesses that support our school.
Each year we design a new certificate. This year we thought it would be
fun to offer the students a chance to design a certificate for us to use.

If your child is bringing home this letter, they showed interest in creating
and submitting a design. We have provided cardstock paper for final
submissions.

Certificate guidelines:
The students will only be creating a background picture, we will be
adding the words for the certificate after we have chosen. The
background should:
● Be a drawing of the front of Holy Rosary School.
● It should take up most of the cardstock provided.
● It should be colored or painted--but not too dark as we want

people to be able to read the text we add.
● Submissions are due by Monday January 8th.

Let us know if you have any questions. We have some very creative
students and we are hoping to have some wonderful submissions.
Thank you--
Ms. Sim���n an� Ms. Tye�

On the back you will find some pictures of the front of the school to inspire--feel free to take your own

pictures as well!




